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  Summertime in Northern Michigan really is too short. But here at 

Chippewa Landing, we cram a lot of excitement into those couple of 

months. With the first weekend in July being on Independence Day, the 

month started out with a bang! Although, no matter how many 

campers and canoers we see, July still wouldn’t be the same without a 

visit from some of our regulars. So we would like to thank the Martinez, 

Borrusch, George, Wright, and Henderix group. We would especially 

like to thank the Oars and Smores group on their thirty-fifth 

consecutive year here at Chippewa Landing. 

       We started out the month of August with Customer 

Appreciation Day. For those of you that don’t know, Customer 

Appreciation Day occurs on a Saturday and we set the costumers 

up with a special surprise after they return from their river trip. 

This year we served every customer with a fresh hotdog topped 

with ketchup and mustard. 

  

 

 



Speaking of August that means fall is right around the 

corner. As much as we all love summer, fall is just as wonderful 

with the beautiful scenery of the leaves changing all different 

colors. If you haven’t got the chance to travel the river in the fall, 

you definitely ought to. Both Chippewa Landing and Oak Grove 

have plenty of sites and equipment available, but they are 

dwindling fast so don’t forget to reserve a spot! 

With the colder weather, the fish have been biting 

exceptionally well this year. There has been an abundance of 

Rainbow and Brown Trout caught and we have seen the 

occasional Pike, Walleye, and Small Mouth Bass. It has been a 

fisherman’s dream! 

 It’s not too late to make unforgettable memories down the 

great Manistee. Just give us a call to make a reservation and we 

will have you down the river in no time. We are open seven days a 

week so week day customers are welcome as well. Chippewa 

Landing welcomes you and your family and friends to share a truly 

wonderful experience. We hope to hear from you soon! 
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